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GETTING FESTIVE FOR FALL SHOUTOUT TO MENTORS
Congratulations to 
Laura Francis and Ally 
Kvochkoff (and Jami 
Brecht pictured), all of 
the Sterling office, for 
creating, decorating 
and WINNING this 
year’s Scarecrow Con-
test for the Logan County Chamber of Commerce. 

There were 
27 total 
scarecrows 
this year. The 
motto they 

chose was “Fishing for Mental Health” and they includ-
ed positive messages to inspire and help with our 
community mental health. !If you have a chance stop 
by and check him out on the east side of the Sterling 

building.               Great Job Ladies,
thank you for representing Centennial!

Gina Ashmore, Sterling, succesfully held an art thera-
py group before COVID decided to take most of our 
services digital. Recently, she decided to try holding 
the group again as there was much interest. 

With the help of Jamie Krueger and 
Shaylyn Burkholder, Gina will again suc-
cessfully be able to hold this group that 
will begin in November. 

Gina recently gave a shoutout to these 
two Mentors with which Edin, (Sterling 
Journey Program Manager) wanted to 
also share with our ONECentennial. 

“I would just like to give a personal shout 
out to both Shaylyn and Jamie for the 
excellent work they do with the clients – I continually 
hear from both clients and their parents how wonder-
ful these two young ladies are – so thank you, Ladies, 
for being awesome and for the excellent work you do - 
I look forward to continuing to do this group with you 
both!”        Way to go Shaylyn and Jamie,

keep up the good work!


